
Justin Bryerton 

817 Woodward Ave 

Lock Haven, PA 17745 

 

12/7/2021 

The Honorable Senator Gene Yaw 

175 Pine Street 

Suite 105 

Williamsport, PA 17701 

 

Dear Senator Yaw: 

My name is Justin Bryerton, I have recently purchased the Black Forest Inn located 

in Lycoming County, I am writing to ask for your support in bringing the UTV 

Pilot Program to our area. 

As you are probably aware this initiative would open up trails and lands to UTV 

riders across several counties. These connections and trails are vital to allowing 

riders access to a trail system that is unlike any the area has ever seen. Opening 

these connections will significantly increase tourist traffic during summer months, 

and open new revenue streams for rural businesses like the Black Forest Inn. 

Supporting this pilot program will provide stability and economic opportunities to 

our rural communities, that have previously been dependent on wild game hunters 

coming to our area during the fall and winter months.  

I appreciate your time and consideration on this matter and ask that you please 

respond and let me know if there is anything I can do to support this initiative 

coming to our area.  

 

Sincerely,  

Justin Bryerton  

The Black Forest Inn 


